
Dear Parents,

Spring is almost here and that means MCA testing season is almost here as well.  Below is a link to the testing 

calendar from the Badger School website.  You will need to scroll down to the March and April part of the 

calendar to see when your student(s) will be testing.

https://www.badger.k12.mn.us/cms/lib/MN01001727/Centricity/Domain/1239/Badger%20Dis

trict%20Test%20Calendar%202022-23.pdf

Please make every effort to have your student in school, well rested, nourished, and giving their best effort 

each and every day, and especially on testing days.

Thank you for supporting and encouraging your students all year and during test season!

Stacey Warne, Dean of Students
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